
 
 

 

 

 

There will be a FREE ferry service running between Whitlingham 

Pontoon and the Yare Boat Club (the rowing club on the island) 

starting from 2:30 pm. The Ferry will take 12 passengers at a time. 

 

All crews are welcome to use this to get to the Yare Boat Club for 

refreshments and prize presentation. 

 

The return service will be running until visitors are all returned to 

Whitlingham. 

 

Please note that Carrow Road will be closed to traffic at the 

football ground while the crowds disperse at the end of the 

Championship game on Saturday. 
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